
Subject: Re: gender matching interviewer / participant in Zimbabwe & Burundi
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Fri, 24 Dec 2021 17:38:22 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is another response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum:

It appears that the fieldworker ID code (fw101) in MZFW71 is inconsistent with v028 in MZIR71
and mv028 in MZMR71.  It is not as simple as a difference of 1000. Will get back to you after
resolving this inconsistency.  
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